April 2007

Newsletter

wo\ved lnyour
ANNUAL OWNERS' MEETING @0‘

coming up soon...

The Villas Annual Owners’ Meeting is coming up
soon: May 21st. We want to remind everyone
that a new law passed last year changed some of
the long-time procedures that we are used to.

Volunteering to Run for the Board

On March 15th we mailed everyone a letter inviting you to run
for a seat on the Board. There will be two seats up for grabs
this year. Because of the new law that eliminated proxy voting,
there can be no nominations at the meeting. All persons
interested in running must submit their name to be placed
on the ballot on or before April 10th. So if you wish to place
your name on the ballot, please submit either the form we
provided or a letter to the Board before April 10th. You will also
need to send us a short bio about yourself and why you wish to
be on the Board. The bio will be part of the Annual Meeting
Notice so that everyone can learn a bit about those who are
running for the Board.

Absentee Ballots: Proxies are no longer permitted. They
have been replaced by Absentee Ballots. These ballots will
count toward obtaining a quorum for the owner’s meetings on
May 21st. The ballot will give an owner the opportunity to vote
on any action to be taken at the meeting, is only valid for that
specific meeting, and must have a specific date by which the
ballot must be delivered to the Board to be counted. This year
your Absentee Ballot (if you cannot attend the meeting) must be
in the Management Office on or before May 15th to count toward
the quorum requirement and have your vote counted.

Please seriously consider serving your community.
With many of our older, long-time owners retiring, and have
already served many terms on the Board, we need volunteers
from among all of you. We are asking you to consider serving
for one term, PLEASE THINK ABOUT IT!

At this year’s meeting the Board will again be talking out the
condition of our streets and what we can do to improve the
problem.

Next
Meeting:
Monday

April 16th

7 ptm

mmsa

Message From
The President:

In hopes of improving
communications, we will
be trying a different
format for the monthly
meetings.
Homeowners will
now have 2
opportunities to voice
their concerns. They
can speak during the
Open Forum at the
beginning of the
meeting, and now also
before a motion is voted
on. We hope this added
opportunity will let
Homeowners voice their
concerns to the Board
before the Board
approves or implements
any changes. If you
have something you'd
like the Board to
discuss, call Ruth Brown
to see if and when that
could be placed on the
Agenda for the meeting.
If you have a complaint
please send it in writing
to Ruth Brown. The
Board cannot act on
any complaints that
are not in writing.

-Betty Shapine
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UPCOMING BOARD MEETINGS:

Countryside Villas Board Meetings are held at the Countryside Community Center located
at 9151 North Bald Eagle Avenue at 7pm on the 3™ Monday of each month:

o Monday, April 16™ @ 7pm
¢ Monday, May 21** @ 7pm (Annual Meeting)
s Monday, June 18" @ 7pm

These meetings are open to all Homeowners in the Villas.
Share your concerns and ideas for improving the Villas.




